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Afternoon everyone, 

 

This week you get to hear from me, Miss Greene, the 

person behind the weekly newsletter.  This is my third 

year at St. Clement’s working as a General Admin 

Assistant, a job that covers a wide ranges of activities 

within the school.  You will most likely have seen me 

wandering around the school at some point, helping 

out or taking photos, but you possibly have had to 

double-take as I keep changing my hair colour! 

 

I really enjoy the opportunities that working here has 

given me and like that I can interact with all the 

children, teachers, parent’s, dinner ladies and more due 

to not being in a class. If you see me 

don’t for get to say Hi  

 

This afternoon, the Year 6 class 

assembly was all about Chinese New 

Year, being celebrated this Monday.  

I’m sure many will celebrate over the 

weekend, and I would like to wish you 

all a Kung Hei Fat Choy! 

 

Miss Greene 

General Admin Assistant. 

Our next coffee morning is this 

Wednesday 10
th February, 

at 9.00am in the Pastoral Room. 

[ 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

from the Pastoral Team 

Holiday Club 

 

We are holding a holiday club from  

Monday - Wednesday of half term.  

If you would like your child to attend, please 

come to the office and register. 

 

There are limited spaces and places are allocated 

on a first come, first served basis,   

There will be a charge of £5 per day per child. 

 

There will be a selection of activities during the 3 

days with more information available in a letter 

next week. 

Medication in School Form 

Could we please remind all parents 

that if their child requires medicine 

during the school day that a 

medical form is completed, as 

without a completed form, medicine 

cannot be administered.  For more 

information or if you require a form 

please come see us in the school 

office. 

Next Term Afterschool Club Sign Up 

 

If you would like your child to take part in an 

afterschool club next half term then please attend 

the sign up session  

 

Wednesday 10th February at 8am. 
 

There are a variety of clubs available next term 

including, Dance, Ballet, Football, Coding, 

Gymnastics, Lego and Art.  

 

If you are successful in getting a space then  

a letter will come home next week  

confirming your child’s place. 
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On Wednesday morning, fulltime Nursery children visited The Snowdome in Tamworth as 

part of their topic, ‘Where does snow go?’  

 

All of the children thoroughly enjoyed themselves sledging, snow balling and making 

snow angels. The Nursery children showed that they really are icy experts when it comes 

to having fun in sub-zero temperatures.  

 

Nursery made Mrs Shakespeare and Mrs Ali were very proud by being fantastic 

ambassadors for our school at every stage of our visit.  

I would like to thank all parents/carers that have already signed their children up for a 

residential and let you know that there are still places.   

 

Year 3 &4 are going on 4th - 6th July, and Year 5 & 6  on the 11th - 13th July 

 

The total cost of the residential is £40 per child, which includes a £10 deposit and a discount 

for brothers and sisters attending any of the residential this year.  To secure your child’s place 

you need to pay at the office, a non-refundable £10 deposit no later than Thursday 11th 

February. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the trip then please come and find me.   

 

Also can I remind parent’s who have already signed up, to please return your medical/dietary 

requirements forms so that we can prepare accordingly. 

 

Mr Burton - Sports Co-ordinator 

Yr 3/4 &  

Yr 5/6  

Residentials 

Nursery Kaleem Rose 

Reception Rehaan Ali Amelia Hatton 

 Carly Maged Aleesha Hector 

 Alexi O’Brien Aneesa Hector 

 Aleisha Wright Kiana Forde 

 Zainulabideen Imran Dhakiyah Warrican 

 Inaiya Imran Qasim Sajad 

 Khadijah Ali Laila Ishaq 

Sports Stars Musa Raza Omar Wisdom 

Don’t forget you can come along to the celebration 

assemblies on Monday afternoons at 2:45pm  


